FIRST ADDENDUM TO RFQ 2025-07
Electrical Power Testing As-Needed Repair/Testing Services at Mocho Groundwater Demineralization Plant (MGDP)


Notice of Pre-Bid Site Visit
Zone 7 will be conducting an optional Site Visit on Thursday, April 25, 2024, at 1:00 pm – 2:00pm PST. The purpose of this Site Visit is to show the equipment specified in the RFQ. Please meet the Maintenance Supervisor at MGDP with an address of 5215 Stoneridge Dr. Pleasanton, CA 94566. Please email Maria Gan at mgan@zone7water.com if you are participating in the visit.



